
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 June 20, 2002 

 
 

Mr. Tony Zielinski  
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
 
 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 
 
The Health Department is submitting the following grant application 

resolutions for Common Council approval:     
 

Asthma Demonstration Grant -- This is new funding from the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency. This community based in-home asthma 
environmental education and management grant will support public health 

nurse case managers who will visually assess environmental asthma 
triggers in the home environment and provide education and support to 
families to remediate existing allergens.     

 
Healthy Homes Demonstration Project -- This new funding from the United 
States Department of Housing and Urban Development will serve 75 

families who have children with moderate to severe asthma.  Families 
will receive home environmental assessment for asthma triggers and home 

interventions to reduce asthma triggers such as dust mites, cockroach 
infestations, and mold.   

 
HUD Lead Abatement Extension Grant -- This is funding for the Health 
Department from the United States Department of Housing and Urban 

Development to extend the current work of the Lead Abatement Grant.  
These monies will fund lead hazard reduction in 800 low-income housing 
units located in the Lead Program’s target area.   

 
The above resolutions relate to the applications for this funding only.  All 
appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 
                              Janet Nell 

Administrative Specialist-Sr.  

Attachments 


